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It is now “old news” that banks around the world are in troubling circumstances due to 
difficulties locating clients that qualify for loans based upon underwriting policies that are now 
very restrictive. The effect of these restrictive policies is that businesses, communities and 
commerce throughout the world are suffering from cash scarcity.  
 
The Nelson Law Group has arranged, along with the acts of private clients, substantial funds, 
cash-like assets and protocols that can provide direct benefits to banks, which include: 
 

1. A program used by a bank of any size to almost instantly create cash assets 
sufficient to resolve deficits caused by depletion of bank asset values. 

2. Provide no-risk loan capability for any bank to use permitting businesses of any 
size, including those affected with a negative set of circumstances, to obtain 
financial support upon presentation of a solid socially and economically 
worthwhile business plan. 

3. Instantly increase a bank’s depositors along with funded deposits up to a valuation 
and number that would be legitimately negotiated with the Nelson Law Group. 

 
In order to accomplish the aforementioned, the Nelson Law Group encourages participation from 
the following: 
 

1. Banks desiring to immediately resolve cash asset deficiencies. 

2. Banks that desire to make riskless loans with confidence. 

3. Banks willing to take a proactive role in their communities by strengthening 
businesses and promoting commerce which will have a positive local, national 
and global impact.  

4. Lawyers and law firms desiring to benefit themselves, their firms, their clients and 
banks by affiliating with the Nelson Law Group in these efforts. 

 
As a final note, many private parties continue to join forces in this project to benefit the banking 
community and have independently committed substantial funding which now exceeds $100 
Billion in cash/cash-like assets and which continues to grow.  
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, contact Bruce L. Nelson at the email address at top of page. 


